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Jasmine Lopez

From: Stephen J. Puleo

Sent: Thursday, June 13, 2024 3:06 PM

To: Jasmine Lopez

Subject: FW: #23-18_FINAL_PLAN_WindhamVillageApartments

Hi Jasmine, 

 

Could you PDF this comment and put is the project file? 

 

Thanks! 

 

 

_____________________________________________ 

From: Joshua Houde <jkhoude@windhammaine.us>  

Sent: Monday, June 10, 2024 12:17 PM 

To: Stephen J. Puleo <sjpuleo@windhammaine.us> 

Subject: RE: #23-18_FINAL_PLAN_WindhamVillageApartments 

 

 

Hi Steve, 

 

I have reviewed the final application for the Windham Village Apartments. The only discrepancy I noticed (probably 

inconsequential) was on page 33 of the application. B33 Windham II LLC, the current owner, lists the address as 

770 Tandberg whereas the correct address for the current property is 770 Roosevelt. The correct map and lot is 

referenced. Other than that, the application looks good to me.  

 

Sincerely, 

Josh Houde, CMA 

Tax Assessor 

Town of Windham 

207-777-1983 

 

 

-----Original Task----- 

Subject: #23-18_FINAL_PLAN_WindhamVillageApartments 

Priority: Normal 

 

Start date: Sat 6/8/2024 

Due date: Thu 6/13/2024 

 

Status: Completed 

% Complete: 100% 

Date completed: Sat 6/8/2024 

Actual work: 0 hours 

 

Requested by: Stephen J. Puleo 

 

 


